
CITY OF 

December 12, 2013 

Vivian Gomez-latino 

State Water Resources Control Board 

PO Box 2231 

Sacramento, CA 95812 

OCEANSIDE 
WATER UTILITIES DEPARTMENT 

City of Oceanside Comment Letter- Mobil Station 18-AED Proposed Case Closure 

Dear Ms. Gomez-Latino: 

The City of Oceanside has six active municipal water supply wells within a one mile 

radius of the Mobil station 18-AED at 3945 Mission Avenue. These wells are located at 

or adjacent to 215 Fireside Drive. These municipal wells are currently used to provide 

15% of the City's potable water supply, and increases in production are planned. The 

City has concerns about the fate of the MTBE plume that has been detected at MW-19 

and the potential for further migration and contamination of the municipal wells. The 

City requests that the potential for the plume to impact the municipal supply wells be 

addressed. 

Thank you for your consideration of this request. If you have any questions or need 

more information, please contact me at 760-435-5948 or by e-mail at 

mhammond@ci.oceanside.ca.us. 

Sincerely, 

Compliance Officer 
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